
FIELD VISIT TO INDIA METEOROLOGICAL DEPARTMENT 

Event Date : 12/09/2022 

The department of Physics & Electronics had conducted a field visit to the post graduate 

students on 12th september 2022. Students interacted with the the scientists of IMD  and 

clarified their doubts regarding the weather forcasting. 
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